
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES             DECEMBER 28, 2020          ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Minutes from 12/14/20, Kevin Nigh moves to table the minutes, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0.  

 

Reorganization for 2021: Kevin Nigh makes a motion to keep positions the same as 2020, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0. 

 

Appointments 2021: Chris Ross motion to appoint John C. DePrez IV as attorney for the drainage board and Diane Haehl 

as recording secretary, 2nd Kevin Nigh, vote 3/0. 

 

Meiks Addition: Taylor Sumerford and Kevin Nigh have worked with different individuals for clarification about the 

proposed drainage work that was discussed at the public hearing. Kevin Nigh wants Taylor Sumerford to try to get a final 

assessment amount so that another meeting can be set up and it can be added to the tax statements before they’re mailed 

out.  

 

Clendenning Ditch: Don Parker, Taylor Sumerford, and some of the major property owners traveled along the ditch to 

assess it and brainstorm some ideas. Unfortunately, it was in a little worse shape than they had thought. Taylor has done 

some more work on it and changed the routing a little bit. Taylor will be making some finishing touches and having Mohr 

Drainage look over the plans since they are familiar with the ditch.  

 

Meeting Times: Kevin Nigh makes a motion to hold drainage board meetings the 2nd & 4th Mondays of the month 

immediately following the Commissioners Meeting, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0.  

 

Adjourn.  

 

 

____________________________            _____________________________                 ___________________________ 

           Don Parker, President         Chris Ross, Vice President                         Kevin Nigh, Member 

 

 


